
 

 

Ref: GTBGActivities/noc 
 
 
Tuesday 13th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family well.  
 
As you are aware, we have recently had to send a number of our bubbles home to isolate after 
receiving confirmation of positive cases within our school community. I completely understand how 
disappointing this is for parents and pupils, and we too are all upset that we cannot fully enjoy the 
time left before the summer holidays with our children. 
 
Due to the majority of our children now being in isolation, and because of the increasing spread of 
the virus within the local area, we have taken the decision to rearrange all ‘Good to be Green’ 
activities that were due to take place this week until September. We believe it would be better to 
kick off the new academic year with an exciting, fun filled range of events that all pupils will get to 
enjoy. Letters will be sent out to parents in September with full details along with a consent form to 
complete. 
 
We know that by September, our Year 6 pupils will have moved on to Secondary school, so we want 
to assure parents that we are looking into what we can do on their final day at Bloxwich Academy 
Primary to make it as special as possible. We will be in touch very soon with our plans for Tuesday 
20th July; watch this space! 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to advise that Bloxwich Academy Primary will be closing at 
1.15pm on Tuesday 20th July. Please also see below confirmation of when each isolating group 
should to return to school: 
 
Nursery, Reception, Class 4SB and Year 5 – Monday 19th July 
Years 1, 2 & 6 – Tuesday 20th July 
 
With the isolation and bubble rules set to change in time for the next academic year, we really do 
hope that we will see an end to these challenging situations that cause so much uncertainty for us 
all. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher  
 


